
Quality Assurance Memo 

 

To: All GAM-145 staff 

From: Quality Assurance Manager  

cc: Safety Department, CAMO 

Issue: 19062019-01 

Re: CAAM – Audit on variation to the AMO/2016/02 

Dear All, 

Kindly be informed, Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) will conduct an audit for 6 new 
rating application to the AMO/2016/02 at our hangar facility (GAM-MIAT), Hangar 2, UniKL 
MIAT, on 25/06/2019 (Tuesday) 
 
Auditor: 

1. Khairul Azura binti Abdul Hamid 
2. Rizal Khairul bin Idris 

 
Thank you. 
 
Salman bin Abu Zarim 
Quality Assurance Manager 
19062019 


